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Roberta DiMezza

From: Carolyn Thompson <cwt5060@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 10:07 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: H7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Good Morning, 

My name is Carolyn Thompson and I am a resident of N. Kingstown. The intent of this email is to employ you to vote 
AGAINST H7100 and any other bills that encourage a pathway to assisted suicide. Physicians have a duty to treat pain 
and other symptoms even if it risks hastening death but giving them power to assist with suicide is problematic on so 
many levels, but most importantly, a core ethical level. As a RI voter, I am completely opposed to any legislation 
supporting assisted suicide and would fully respect and support investing in energies that go toward making sure that all 
patients get the kind of care to live their fullest life, even as they are dying. 

I strongly hope that I can count on you to vote in opposition to H7100. 

Thank you, 

Carolyn Thompson 

 


